
Lodge Officers for 2019 
 
Worshipful Master – Ron Markham 
        rrmarkham@aol.com 
             (812) 449-8715 

 

Senior Warden – Ken Mitz 
      kenmitzo1@aol.com 

(812) 457-8891    

 

Junior Warden – Jack Jones 

     jbj1959@wowway.com 

          (812) 867-0077 
 
Treasurer – Hugh Metz, P.M. 
 
Secretary – Randy Beem, P.M. 

(812) 550-0247 
 
Senior Deacon – Kyle Swain 
 
Junior Deacon – Tim Putnam 
 
Chaplain – J.C. Warren 
 
Senior Steward –  Brent Epley 
 
Junior Steward – Mike Bullock 
 
Tyler – Howard Heerdt, PM 

 

Stated Meetings  
 
3rd Tuesday of each month except the December meeting 

will be the 1st Tuesday. Dinners at 6pm and the Lodge 

opens at 7pm for all meetings. 

Greetings From the East  

  The month of May promises to be a very busy 

month for us at Newburgh Lodge. We have 

several events forthcoming. Our largest Fund 

Raiser will be the annual Prime Rib Dinner on 

Mother's Day weekend, Saturday May 11th. 

Please come out and support your Lodge and 

enjoy some great food, fellowship and 

camaraderie. Also, if your significant other loves 

to bake; then please ask her to prepare a dessert 

for us for this event. Tickets are being mailed to 

each member to purchase or sell for only $20.00 

each. 

We have several petitions and degrees lined up 

and would love to have a good turn out for our 

new candidates this month. So please show your 

support by attending Lodge.  

At Indiana Grand Lodge this year a dear friend 

and brother DGM Kenneth Roy, Jr. will be 

installed as the Grand Master of the State of 

Indiana. We look forward to working with him 

for the next 12 months. 

On June 07th and 08th we will be having our very 

own Yard Sale, so please start your spring 

cleaning and bring in your donations. Contact SW 

Ken Mitz for further details. 

Ronnie Markham 

Worshipful Master 

 

Greetings from the West 
 I hope this article fines everyone in good 

health and spirit. It looks like we’re going to have 

another busy year with new members and fund 

raisers. That said, we will need the help of our 

lodge members. On May 11th we will be having 

our prime rib dinner again. This year Jim Johnson 

will be cooking the prime rib. He is a 17 time 

grand national champion BBQ master. He travels 

all over the world cooking and teaching Kansas 

City BBQ judging classes. I think this is one 

dinner you won’t want to miss. 

  I’m trying the second yard sale this year 

and hope I get a lot more support from my 

brothers on this. I would think everyone has 

something at your house they haven’t used for a 

while. It would be nice if you call me about 

meeting you to pick it up or meet you at the 

lodge. My number is 812-457-8891. Let’s make 

this a good fundraiser. There’s a lot of members I 

haven’t seen for a long time. Please take one day 

out to come have dinner with us and some good 

camaraderie. Our lodge is growing with new and 

younger men that would like to meet the guys that 

haven’t been in a while. We eat good when we 

meet. Again we need your help to keep our lodge 



going and strong. Peace and good health to you 

and your family. 

 

Ken “MITZO” Mitz 

Senior Warden 

Greetings from the South 

 

Brethren, I recently had the opportunity to contact 

some lodge brothers and found that they no 

longer had a valid telephone number.  Some had 

even moved to another state and had not changed 

their home address.    

If you have dropped your land line and have a 

cell phone only make sure you have given the 

lodge Secretary your new number.  And the same 

with moving, weather you have moved across the 

street or to a new state make sure the lodge has 

your new address.  

  

Jack Jones 

Junior Warden 

 

From the Secretary 
Brothers, you can help your Lodge in its efforts to 

aid and assist one another, and to be more 

efficient. 

 

 If you know of a distressed worthy brother 

who may require assistance from the 

Lodge, please let WB Ron Markham or 

me know….our phone numbers are at the 

front of this letter. 

 If you’re receiving this newsletter via 

USPS Mail, it means we don’t yet have a 

current e-mail address for you.  Postage 

and printing costs continue to increase, 

and e-mailing the newsletter and other 

communications is one way we can help 

control expenses. If you haven’t already, 

please send me your e-mail address at 

Beem_Agency@msn.com. 

 Don’ t forget to check out the Lodge’s 

website at www.newburghlodge174.org .  

Worshipful Brother Howard Heerdt has 

done a great job setting up the Lodge page 

and keeping it up to date.  It’s a great 

place to find out more about your Lodge, 

and to keep up to date on what’s going on.  

Another resource is the Lodge Facebook 

page…check it out and be sure to “like” 

us! 

Randy Beem, PM 

Secretary 

 

May 11 Prime Rib Dinner 4:00 – 7:00 PM 

May 21 Dinner & Stated Meeting 6:00 PM 

May 21-22 Indiana Grand Lodge Annual Meeting 

June 07-08 Newburgh Area Yard Sale 

June 08 7:00 AM to 9:00 AM Breakfast  

June 18 Dinner & Stated Meeting 6:00 PM  

 

   Newburgh Lodge No. 174 F & AM  

Officers 

invite you to join us at our annual  

Prime Rib Dinner Feast 

on  

Saturday, May 11th, 2019 

at 4:00 p.m to 7:00 p.m. 

Newburgh Lodge Dinning Hall 

Menu 

Prime Rib 

 Salad 

Baked Potato 

Rolls 

Dessert 

Iced Tea/Coffee/Water  

 

$20.00 per person  

Dine in or Carry out 

Please RSVP: Ron Markham  

by May 4th 

812 449 8715 or rrmarkham@aol.com  

    Open to all members and guests 

mailto:Beem_Agency@msn.com
C://Users/Valued%20Customer/Documents/Newburgh%20Lodge/Compass%20Points/www.newburghlodge174.org%20

